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1st Grade Weekly Newsletter

Week of Nov. 4- Nov. 8
Literacy News:

Reading- We will begin our reading The Pigs, The Wolf, and the Mud.  The new story for the Orange Reading folders will be sent home Friday! – Please return them to school EVERY DAY!
Phonics- Short U
Writing-We will be working on a report
Spelling:  

Run, fun, nut, cut, bug, rug, grass, spin, could, one
Math News:

Math- We will be composing shapes (3-D shapes, cubes, cones, cylinders) 
Practice Spelling Test on Wednesday!

Reading and Spelling Tests are on Friday!
Reminders:

· Read 2 library books EVERY NIGHT!
· Nov. 1st  -Math test on FRIDAY (Tomorrow) – This will be over shapes 
· Nov. 26th -Grandparent’s Day

· Nov. 27,28,29- Thanksgiving Holiday- No school

Dear Parents,


Please remember to read every night. Tomorrow is out Halloween Party! Please remember to send $3 if you have not done so yet.  You are welcome to join us for the Halloween party.  It will be from 2:00-3:00.  We will be having out Grandparent’s Day Program on Nov. 26th, if you child would like to go home with their grandparent after the program, the day will not count against them on their attendance. 
**If you find that your child is memorizing the story-Please have them read the story backwards (Read each sentence from the last word to the first word), this will ensure that they are actually reading the words and not repeating the story from memorization.  


Please call, text, e-mail or come see me if you have any 
concerns or questions!! My prep time is 1:20-2:00.




Have a safe and fun weekend!!! 





Mrs. Brittney Paladino




501-208-7412




bpaladino@nemo.k12.ar.us*My website has lots of fun math and reading games! Check it out! http://protopage.com/nemovistaelem#Untitled/Mrs._Paladino

